National Federation of the Blind of Maryland

2012 Summer Internship Opportunity

June 17-August 12, 2012
(Dates may be flexible; please contact Melissa Riccobono in order to discuss date modifications.)


The National Federation of the Blind of Maryland is searching for two interns during the summer of 2012.  Interns will be responsible for a variety of tasks surrounding strengthening the Maryland Affiliate of the National Federation of the Blind.  Duties may include, but are not limited to, the following:
· Assisting leaders of the Maryland Association of Blind Students with member recruitment in a variety of areas around Maryland 
· Recruiting members for the Maryland Seniors Division, National Federation of the Blind of Maryland At Large Chapter, and other Maryland NFB chapters 
· Providing support to the Maryland Braille Enrichment for Literacy and Learning (BELL) program, which will be held in two locations in Maryland this year, by recruiting participants and volunteers, arranging field trips, procuring supplies, and/or working with BELL students in a classroom or field trip setting
· Increasing the Internet presence of the National Federation of the Blind of Maryland by providing feedback on our website, Twitter feed, and Face Book page

Interns will be housed at the National Center for the Blind: 200 East Wells Street at Jernigan Place; Baltimore, MD 21230.  Interns may stay in other locations around the state, as travel to various places for member recruitment will be an essential part of the internship this year.  Transportation to and from the National Center for the Blind and to and from all other Maryland locations will be provided at no cost.  Hotel rooms, and other lodging as needed, will also be provided free of charge to the interns.  Interns will be responsible for their own meals and other living expenses throughout the internship program.  Interns will however, be paid $2000 in order to offset these costs.
The ideal intern candidate is self-motivated, well organized, able to meet task deadlines, able to work well with others, and has excellent written and verbal communication skills, as well as the ability to comfortably use the Internet, email, and applications such as Microsoft Word.  Familiarity with the National Federation of the Blind and/or experience with grass roots organizing is preferred, but not essential.
To apply, please complete the internship application form and email it to Melissa Riccobono at president@nfbmd.org
All applications must be received by 11:59 PM Sunday, April 15, 2012.  No paper or late applications will be accepted.

Please contact Melissa Riccobono to discuss internship date modifications, or with any questions at the email listed above, or via phone at 410-235-3073.


The National Federation of the Blind of Maryland thanks you for your interest in our summer 2012 internship opportunity.
